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Terra is very helpful!  I did all of the write up for this; and she places everything. 

IDK if you knew that, but wanted to convey. 

Have fun!  How exciting! 

Susan Gruber 

Controller 

 

*************************************************** 

We have had Fusion Forward help us with our website and sign needs.  They are super helpful, and quick 

to respond.  When I was unsure of what to do for a sign outside our building, they gave me a few ideas 

with pricing and helped me make a decision that best fit our needs.  Our website is not complete yet, 

they are waiting for stuff from me, but whenever I need to make a change or add something, they are 

easy to get in contact with and they get stuff changed right away! They are a great company to work 

with, I highly recommend them for your needs!   

Thanks for reaching out. 

Samantha Hardy 

QC|Plastics- Office Manager 

*************************************************** 

From my perspective, it's been outstanding.  

Our district has had the opportunity to sit down with them and go over our goals and wishes.  

They've given us ideas and options to look at, they provide monthly analytics on what's working and 

what's not.  Working with FF has taken a load off our plate and it's improved our communication with 

the community. 

I don't have anything negative to say... I've worked with 2 other (School) Website companies and FF has 

far surpassed them both. 

If you have any specific questions, feel free to reach out, 

Russell Reiter, Superintendent 
Independence Community School District 

*************************************************** 

Phone Conversation with Lisa Kremer, Director, Buchanan Co. Economic Development 

Very satisfied with Fusion Forward.  They are still in the development stage of the new website.  Good to 

work with and if they have any issues they are solved in a very timely manner.   

 



 

*************************************************** 

Thank you so much for reaching out about our experience with Fusion Forward.  Fusion 

Forward re-designed our website last fall, and we were extremely pleased with their 

work.  They communicated with us well, they met every deadline that was set, and they 

anticipated our needs before we did.  Our knowledge of website redevelopment was limited, so 

they more than adequately walked us through the process and provided suggestions that 

resulted in a product with which we are very pleased.  

Not only would I recommend them to other entities, but I will also be happy to contract with 

them again for future needs.  

Have a great day - 

Mae 

  
 
Mae Hingtgen, MFCS 
Chief Executive Officer 

MH/DS of the East Central Region 

 


